
North  Tahoe  hosting  meeting
for frontline staff
The North Lake Tahoe Chamber of Commerce is hosting its annual
Summer Recreation lunch June 9 from noon to 3pm at Sunnyside
Resort in Tahoe City.

This  event  is  geared  to  provide  insight  about  summer
happenings,  including  events,  festivals  and  activities  to
frontline,  front  desk  and  concierge  employees,  along  with
business  owners  and  managers.  Attendees  can  give  a  brief
presentation at the event, as well as provide 90 brochures or
other pieces of collateral to be distributed during the lunch.

This event sells out with ap
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